€™ UNITED WORLD WRESTLING

TO ALL NATIONAL WRESTLING FEDERATIONS
TO THE BUREAU MEMBERS

Subject: Maccabiah Games 2017

Dear Mr. President,

Following the circular sent to all of you the 22" of February, Israel Wrestling Federation contacted the
Organizer of Maccabiah Games in order to find a solution to sign an agreement with us.

They were allowed to discuss directly with us in order to find a way to recognize these Games.

| have therefore the pleasure to inform you that we signed a Convention of Collaboration with the Israel
Wrestling Federation.

We will publish these Games on our Calendar and assign a Technical Delegate and Neutral Referee in order to
be insured that they will follow the United World Wrestling Rules.

| also want to underline that all athletes need a valid license to participate in these Games.

Israel Wrestling Federation informed us that the people who want to participate in these Games have to
contact their Maccabi from their country but it will be your responsibility to purchase licenses for your
participating athletes.

I also remind you that as it is a recognized event, you will have to enter at least one International Referee if
you participate in these Games with more than 3 athletes.

| thank you for your kind collaboration and wish you good Games.

Sincerely Yours,

Michel Dusson
Secretary General
United World Wrestling

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 21t of March 2017/Jdr
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